
       February 2016      2nd grade 
Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
 1 

 
Which day of the 
week is February 14

th
? 

2 
 
Subtract  
37 -16 =  
89 -18=  
31 – 5 = 

3 
 
How many tens are in 
883?   

4 
 
Draw a trapezoid.  
How many vertices 
does it have? 

5 
 
Draw a picture with 
three triangles, two  
squares and 3 ovals. 

6 
What is a 
vertex?  Draw a 
square and identify a 
vertex. 

7 
  Add  
100 + 32 =  
31 + 94=  
23 + 16=  
 

8 
64  Use > < =  
34 __38  
89__27  
144__411  
12__6 + 6 
 

9 
Randy has 18 
blocks.  He uses 9 
blocks to build a 
tower.  How many 
blocks are left? 

10 
Holly’s bus is first in 
line.  Danny’s bus is 3 
buses behind 
hers.  What place in 
line is Danny’s bus? 

11 
 Draw a right 
angle.  Name two 
quadrilaterals that 
have all right angles. 
 

12 
Subtract  
234 – 78 =  
112- 89 =  
77 – 45 = 
 

13 
Alex has 5 dimes, 4 
nickels, and one 
penny.  Does he have 
enough to buy a cap 
that costs $2.00? 

14 
 

 
 

15 
Gino has four brown 
bears, three white 
bears, and seven black 
bears.  How many 
bears does Gino 
have?  

16 
Add  
132 + 99 =  
481 + 394=  
73 + 25= 
 

17 
Is 8 closer to 10 or 0?  
Is 32 closer to 30 or 
40?  
Is 17 closer to 10 or 
20? 
 

18 
Morgan has 5 red 
pens, 5 blue pens, and 
5 black pens.  How 
many pens does she 
have? 

19 
Happy Valentines!!!! 

20 
Ally bought a pencil 
for 35 cents.  She paid 
with a one dollar 
bill.  How much 
change will she get? 
 

21 
 Molly has 13 pieces of 
gum.  Ben has 20 
pieces of gum.  Who 
has more?  How many 
more does he have? 

22  
The answer is 
nine.  What is the 
question? 
 

23 
 Brian has seven 
quarters, three dimes, 
5 nickels, and twelve 
pennies.  How much 
money does Brian 
have? 

24 
How many hundreds 
are in these numbers?  
234     568      332 
 

25  
Write three equations 
that equal ten. 

26 
 
$12.30  
   -5.20 
 

27 
Write the number 
words for the 
numbers 1-10. 

28 
 
Draw a hexagon. 
 
 
 
 

29 
 
Draw a place value 
sketch that shows the 
number 345. 
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